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To the Manitowoc City Council:

Eastern Wisconsin Stock Cars is asking the City Council of Manitowoc for an
extension of beer sales to 12:00 AM for our 2014 Friday night race season, see
attached schedule. If we are unable to have the extension for the whole season
we would like to request the following date, Saturday, August 30™. This is our
championship night and we anticipate teams and fans staying longer than usual.

Thank you for your time and consideration of our request for the extension
of beer sales. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at
(920) 980-2063 or at tnotouchy@yahoo.com. My mailing address is

Thank you,

Tom Schnicke
EWSC Presid
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